
 
 

 

 
25	April,	2016	
	
Jennifer	Chung	
Yannis	Li	
Sherly	Haristya	
	
	
Dear	ICG	Secretariat	Team,		
	
On	behalf	of	the	ICANN	Board,	I	wanted	to	highlight	a	resolution	that	was	approved	at	our	19	
April	2016	Board	Meeting	thanking	you	for	your	tireless	efforts	on	behalf	of	the	
multistakeholder	community	throughout	the	IANA	Stewardship	Transition.			
	
Text	of	Board	Resolution	2016.04.19.01			
	
Thank	you	to	the	ICG	Secretariat	
	
Resolved	(2016.04.19.01),	that	the	Board	wishes	to	extend	its	thanks	to	ISOC	SG	for	providing	
Secretariat	support	to	the	IANA	Stewardship	Transition	Coordination	Group	(ICG),	and	in	doing	
so	played	a	role	in	contributing	to	the	global	multistakeholder	community's	development	of	the	
ICG	proposals.	Special	thanks	are	extended	to	the	entire	Secretariat	team	for	their	service.	
	
Sincerely,	

	
	
Dr.	Stephen	D	Crocker	
Chairman	of	the	Board	of	Directors	
ICANN	


